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Diary Dates 
 

 

 18th Sept Festival of Music 
   - Year 7 
 
 18th Sept Cyber safety workshop 
   - Yrs 3 & 4 
 
 19th Sept Happy Day Casual Day 
 
 25th Sept Home Fresh Cooking 
   - Yrs 4 - 7 
 
 

 27th Sept Sports Day 
 
 27th Sept Last day of Term 3 

   - Early dismissal 
 

 15-18th Oct Swimming  
   - R-Yr5 
 

 21st Oct Aquatics - Yrs 6 & 7 
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Term 3 Week 8 

Avenues Update      

Dear Parents and Caregivers 
 
As the end of term approaches the students are as occupied as ever. This week 
students in years 3-7 have been sitting their PAT-R tests which are online reading 
tests. Next week, students will undertake PAT-M tests, which focus on Numera-
cy. The students have approached this with optimism and determination, two 
very desirable learning dispositions.  
 
In PE students have been learning the skills and techniques they will be using 
during events on Sports Day. You should have received a Sports day Program as 
well as an order form for recess and lunch; these were sent home with children 
this week. If these didn’t make it home please let Lisa know and we can send 
another or collect one from Lisa at the Office.  
 
In addition, planning is underway for Swimming which will be held in Week 1 of 
Term 4. Thank you to families who have already returned forms and money;  
these need to be returned to school by Wednesday 25th September which is the 
last week of this term.   
 
Our Year 7 students are also heading off to the Adelaide Festival of Music,      
another first for us this year. We wish them the very best of luck and are looking 
forward to seeing the performance. Students have been working all year as a 
choir for this event; it’s a culmination of a lot of effort!  
 
Also on the calendar is our Casual Day to support Kickstart for Kids. As you know 
Kickstart supports our Breakfast Club program and has done for many years so 
this is way we can give back and help Kickstart to spread their work across a  
wider number of schools meaning all of our children can start the day ready to 
learn. Students in Years 4-7 also have another cooking day approaching in week 
10 and our 3/4 students have a Cybersafety workshop to attend. In between all 
of this the students continue to advance their learning and skills in their subject 
areas! 
 
We thank you for your support of these events, especially the events that are 
new to us. We invite volunteers to lend a hand on Sports Day. If you are free and 
would like to help please let Narelle or me know, we have a variety of jobs to fill 
so welcome all offers. 
 
Kind regards 
 

Chan Welfare 
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Recent Preschool     

learning has been     

amazing ! 
 

Children are so confident and          

involved in their learning. 
 

They have enjoyed these things: 

*Corey comes in each lunch time.     

The children love his motorbike too. 

 

*Margot’s extended story ‘Hamda’s      

Surprise’ with real fruit to taste and       

balance on our head. 

 

*Auslan weather words 

 

*Rain and Cloud inquiry. Check it 

out ! 

 

*Parents completing survey’s helps us   

improve, and they had a lovely          

afternoon tea. 

 

*Alexander’s Outing story was          

extended to check the scientific         

solution to his  problem. 

Avenues College 

 

Join Avenues College Children’s Centre       
Facebook page to keep up today with all 

our activities  

Community Programs 

 
Avenues College Children's Centre Nunga Playgroup is up and running.  

The Nunga Playgroup provides an opportunity for families to gather with their       

children to share learning and experiences.  

 

The playgroup runs weekly on a Wednesday afternoon  

in the community room inside Avenues College, Beatty Ave site. 

Nunga Playgroup  
 

Mum’s, Aunties, Grannies & Sisters come yarn,    

create, learn and play with your kids 

 

When: Every Wednesday 

Time: 1—2:30pm 

Where: Avenues College Children’s Centre  

Beatty Ave Hillcrest 

 

Call Erica on 8261 3339 if you have any questions  


